GLIP 英語科目履修相談について

GLIP 英語科目の履修方法などについて、例年春学期開始に合わせて 304 教室(ELC)で履修相談を受けつけていましたが、新型コロナウイルスの感染拡大を防ぐため、今年度は原則として対面での履修相談はおこなわず、電話による履修相談を受けつけることとしました。

授業開始に先立ち、以下の日程で電話による履修相談を受けつけます。「2020 GLIP 履修ガイド」をよく読み、相談したいことがある場合は直接お電話ください。また、お電話の際には、必ずお手元に「2020 GLIP 履修ガイド」をご用意ください。

4月13日(月) 10:00-12:00, 15:00-19:00 4月14日(火) 10:00-12:00, 13:00-17:00 4月15日(水) 10:00-12:00, 13:00-17:00

連絡先: 042-330-5204 (GLIP 英語科目コーディネーター 相木 裕史)

もし上記の時間帯で都合がつかない場合や、どうしても対面での相談を希望される場合は、メール<haiki@tufs.ac.jp>でご連絡ください。

GLIP 英語科目コーディネーター 相木 裕史

Inquiries about GLIP English Courses

To prevent the spread of COVID-19, GLIP will provide consultation on GLIP English Courses on the phone, instead of having a meeting at Room 304 (ELC) as we did in past years.

If you have any questions about GLIP English Courses, please take this opportunity to contact us before the start of the spring classes. Before giving us a call, please read "2020 GLIP Guide for Students" carefully. Also, please make sure that you have "2020 GLIP Guide for Students" at hand while we are talking on the phone.

You can give us a call anytime during these days and times:

Monday, April 13: 10:00-12:00, 15:00-19:00 Tuesday, April 14: 10:00-12:00, 13:00-17:00 Wednesday, April 15: 10:00-12:00, 13:00-17:00

Phone number: 042-330-5204 (Hiroshi AIKI, Coordinator of GLIP English Courses) If you are unable to call during the above times, or if you wish to have a meeting, please email us at <haiki@tufs.ac.jp>.

Hiroshi AIKI, Coordinator of GLIP English Courses